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17th April 

          
Birthday Wishes 

 
None this month 

 
 

 
Thought for the month of August 

 
“You must be the change you wish to see in the 

world” 
Mahatma Gandhi 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dinner Meetings 

Monday 21st August 
 6-30 PM Qld time 

Secret Garden 
South Tweed Sports Club 

 
   

District 
Conference 

Mackay 
 

8th-10th September 
2023 

 
 

International 
Convention 

 
2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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President’s Message 
 
It was wonderful to welcome our new member Eileen Guy to our July dinner 
meeting. We are already enjoying her offer to help us support local women. 
Our fundraiser to the matinee performance of ‘Proof’ which was put on by 
the Tugun Theatre Company was a great success. We were entertained with 
wonderful acting and an excellent storyline. We shared good company and 
plenty of delicious nibbles and drinks. A fine time was had by all. Thank you to 
Pauline for her organisation and to everyone who sold tickets and brought 
goodies.  
During the next month we are collecting donations of toiletries and 
underpants to boost our supplies which we give to the women’s refuge 
through Momentum, to victims of sexual assault attending the hospital and to 
pregnant women in need at the Hope Shed. Jane from Salt Galleria, a dress 
shop at 60 Marine Parade Kingscliff, has kindly offered to be our collection 
point. It would be greatly appreciated if members and non-members would 
like to contribute to this. 
Looking forward to seeing you at our dinner meeting next Monday 21 August 
at 6.00pm for 6.30pm start. 
Warm regards 
Yvonne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

New Member Eileen 
 

being congratulated 
 

by President Yvonne 
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SERVICE NEWS 
 

This Month we have delivered 10 Breast Cushions to John Flynn Hospital and 20 to Tweed Hospital. 
 
Our donation to the Tweed Refuge was very much appreciated, the house Co Ordinator Alex conveyed 
this in an email Which I passed on to all members. Merle has sewn some beautiful colourful Cushions 
which can be added to the playroom. An amazing job thank you so much Merle. 
 
Also dropped into the Momentum Office 20 toiletries and 30 pairs of new Knickers they deliver to the 
homeless as needed and to the Refuge 
Carole 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


